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Thank you for your letter regarding the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission’s work.

SCS Carbon Transport LLC filed a siting permit request with the commission on Nov. 19, 2024,
resulting in the opening of docket HP24-001. The enclosed Pipeline Siting Information Guide
posted in the docket explains the commission’s processing of this type of docket. Informal
public comments such as yours are reviewed and considered by the PUC commissioners and
staff and are posted under Comments and Responses in the publicly available docket.

The enclosed newspaper clipping that was in the envelope with your letter is being returned to
you. See the following excerpt from the guide relaying why this was not accepted:

Submit comments. Members of the public are encouraged to submit written comments about an
active siting case to the PUC. These informal public comments are reviewed and considered by
the PUC commissioners and staff... Please follow these guidelines when submitting written
comments to the PUC... = A reference document, article or other attachment not written by the
person commenting should clearly identify the source of the content. The inclusion of any
copyrighted material without accompanying proof of the commenter’s explicit right to
redistribute that material will result in the material being rejected.

You are encouraged to follow along as more information is received and posted in the online
docket by the parties involved.





